
CSSD CAROLINE STEWART SCHOOL OF DANCE                                      Mid Term 

 

QUEENS BIRTHDAY 

Classes will be running as per timetable on Monday 1st June. (oops that’s today!) 

NZAMD EXAMS 

Reminder: The exam fees need to be paid before  the 20th June,  see attached.  These are also on 

our  website www.carolinestewart.co.nz. 

We are penciled in for Friday 24th  to Sunday 26th July for our first session, and Friday 21st to 

Saturday 22nd August for our second session.   

I appreciate that COVID-19 has changed things for a lot of people this year so if you could please 

let me know (as soon as possible) if your child is not sitting an exam this year. 

UNIFORM 

Please remember students need full uniform for the exams.  All orders to be received by the 19th 

June. 

I will be opening the uniform shop on Mondays 4.45pm to 5.45pm and Thursdays 5.00pm to 

6.00pm and weekends by appointments.  Just flick me a message with your day preference and I 

will confirm your time.   

THANK YOU 

Thank you to everyone for your co-operation in how we are operating currently.  The younger 

students have stepped up with their independence and are doing you proud.  We will continue with 

the status quo for the remainder of the term. 

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Stay safe, Caroline & Team 

http://www.carolinestewart.co.nz/
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